
07 February 2022 5.00pm 

All student email from Professor David G. Lloyd, Vice-Chancellor and President 

As we continue to be affected by COVID-19 I wanted to provide you with an update on 
theUniversity’s operations for the upcoming study and research periods. 

Our priority, as always, is to deliver high-quality on-campus experiences and a safe 
andinclusive working environment for us all. Given South Australia’s diminishing case load 
andhigh vaccination rates, I’m pleased we can now begin reducing some of the 
existingrestrictions, and ask that you familiarise yourself with the following arrangements. 

Teaching, Learning and Research Activities 

• Lectures will remain in online delivery mode, and where possible all other 
teaching,learning and research activities (e.g. tutorials, workshops, studios, practicals) 
will beconducted in ‘COVID-safe’ face-to-face on-campus delivery modes. 

• Your course coordinators will confirm the teaching arrangements with you via email 
thisweek – please regularly check your myUniSA email and learnonline for the latest 
updates. 

• Please also monitor your myUniSA email for news about orientation activities, 
andupcoming opportunities to engage and connect with fellow students and 
UniSA’sservices. 

Campus Access and Protocols 

• COVID-19 management protocols will be in effect, however UniSA ID swipe 
cardaccess will no longer be required to enter common facilities. 

• We encourage you to ‘check in’ using the SafeZone app. 
• All students, staff and visitors will still be required to wear facemasks in all indoor 

communal university settings – including all library, laboratory, teaching, learning 
andresearch facilities, indoor public areas, shared or open plan office, meeting 
oradministrative areas. 

• Facemasks (Detmold level 3 surgical grade) are available for all staff and students 
from Campus Central and FM Assist. 

• We will continue to manage COVID-19 in accordance with all applicable 
healthregulations and advice, and, as always, we will continue to adapt to the 
externalenvironment as appropriate. 

• If you feel unwell, please do not come on-campus. Please do look after yourselves,and 
please do ensure you are fully vaccinated. 

• If you have any questions, please visit our FAQs or contact Campus Central. 

On behalf of all UniSA staff, we look forward to seeing you on campus soon. 

Best regards, 

 

http://i.unisa.edu.au/staff/facilities/security/safezone/
http://i.unisa.edu.au/campus-central/contact-us/
http://i.unisa.edu.au/staff/facilities/contact-us/
https://www.unisa.edu.au/media-centre/Releases/2020/coronavirus-updates/
https://askcampuscentral.unisa.edu.au/
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